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Dereham Road travel improvements – Project update 

 
 
Delays to outstanding utility works outside of our control have held up our completion of 
the overall project but we are pleased to report these works have now been completed 
and our contractors will shortly return to site to finish the final phase of works, as outlined 
below:  
 
Breckland Road / Dereham Road Cul-de-Sac 
 
Completion of all outstanding highway works around the bus gate area on Breckland 
Road and the Dereham Road cul-de sac will commence on Monday 16th September and 
will run for a total of six weeks, subject to weather conditions.  
 
During this period, a daytime road closure will be necessary for two days along the Three 
Mile Lane / Dereham Road to Breckland Road section. This will likely take place in late 
October and the precise date will be communicated nearer the time. 
 
Dereham Road – Longwater Lane / Dereham Road Junction 
 
Temporary lights will be erected, and a lane closure will be implemented to complete 
outstanding traffic signal works at the Longwater Lane / Dereham Road junction.  
 
Works will commence on Monday 30 September 2024 and run for a total of one night 
from 7:30pm to 6:00am, subject to weather conditions. 
 
Norfolk County Council thank you for your continued patience while these works take 
place.  
 
 
For further information 
 
Transport for Norwich - transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk or Tel. 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 
 
 

mailto:transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

Background  
 
The Department for Transport (DfT) has awarded £32m of funding to TfN from the 
Transforming Cities Fund to deliver a range of schemes across Greater Norwich. These 
projects aim to improve access to jobs, training and retail by supporting improvements to 
sustainable modes of transport, while also responding to issues around air quality. 
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